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Yard Waste Stickers Required for May 2020 Collection 

April 21, 2020 - The May yard waste collection is scheduled for May 11-14; this yard waste 

collection WILL REQUIRE the use of $2 stickers per bundle, bag or container. 

Yard waste stickers are available at the following locations: 

 Ace Hardware (both locations) 

 Walgreens (All three locations) 

 Woodman’s 
 
We are also offering a contact-less purchase opportunity for those unable to purchase the yard 

waste stickers in person at the above locations. Stickers will be available for purchase by 

credit/debit card over the phone by calling the Clerk-Treasurer’s office at 608-364-6663 or 

Public Works at 608-364-2929. Upon completion of the purchase, the yard waste stickers will be 

mailed to you. Please take advantage of this opportunity early to ensure your stickers will arrive 

prior to May’s yard waste collection. 

We are not offering in-person payments for yard waste stickers at any city buildings at this time 

due to COVID-19. The stickers are still available for purchase at the retailers listed above. 

Yard waste must be on the curb by 6 a.m. the day of your regular solid waste collection. A $2 
sticker will be required for each bag, container and bundle. 
  

 Included: Contained leaves, grass clippings, garden debris, brush and shrubbery  

 How: Use paper yard waste bags, or clean trash containers for leaves, grass 
clippings and garden debris (<39 gallons and <60 pounds). Plastic bags of any 
type will not be collected. All brush and shrubbery should be no larger than 4’ long 
by 4” in diameter and bundled to 4’x2’.  

 Where: Set yard waste 3 feet away from your regular trash on the curb.  

 
For more information about yard waste collection, call the City of Beloit Public Works 

Department at (608) 364-2929 or visit www.beloitsolidwaste.com 
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